
DREAM DAYCARE 
2019 - Quarter 1 

In November 2018, 28 children graduated the Dream Daycare and 

22 were registered into the sponsorship program, all having 

achieved their learning objectives during the year. In January 2019, 

we welcomed 30 new children!  

Attendance: The daycare is 
hosting 6 infants, 15 toddlers, and 
9 preschoolers in 2019. There are 

19 boys and 11 girls. All children 
are regularly attending.  

Health: Gogo reports this class of 

children is healthier than those in 

years past, and only one child is 

notably malnourished. All children 

are receiving de-worming 

medicine as well as daily vitamins 

and a meal. 

 

Learning: 15 children can already recite 

numbers one through ten. Three 

children can identify colors and read 

their ABCs. Gogo reports “80% of the 

children are very active”. She shares 

‘they are learning to share, say thank 

you, and be polite” and are settling into 

the Daycare. 

Growth:  The Daycare has hired a new 

volunteer to care for a five month old 

accepted into the program. The staff 

are requesting children’s uniforms and 

sweaters so the children can have clean 

clothes during their time at the Daycare.

2019 FINANCIAL NEEDS 

Family Center Budget:    $ 167,312 

New Support Needed:     $ 24,900 

To support the Dream Daycare, please click here. 

http://africanewlife.custhelp.com/app/donate

